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What a term it has been here at Phoenix House with many achievements celebrated along the way. KS2 

have enjoyed a number of memorable moments including a ‘Green Ship’ party, exciting Science          

experiments, visits to Cherry Garth, Sports Day and a session on the Boxclever Bus to name a few. KS3 

have had a busy term focusing on their learning. They created their own rap music with Soundlincs,  

took part in Forest Schools, made lava lamps in Science and studied the book ‘Millions’ as well as       

enriching their learning with extra curricular activities in the community. We would like to take this    

opportunity to thank you all for your continued support, we hope that you have a fantastic Summer and 

look forward to welcoming students back in September. School opens to students on Thursday 5th   

September. We would also like to wish the very best of luck for the future to our two Year 6 students 

who will be transitioning to secondary school in September, you will be missed! 

 

Summer Fayre 

This year’s Summer Fayre was a huge success! Many prizes were won with games, crafts, stalls, food 

and even a special guest appearance from Batman! Thank you to all of the staff and students for        

organising the event - a huge amount of effort was put in by all.  Special thanks to all of the families 

that came along - we raised a  whopping total of £109.83!! All proceeds will be donated to Baby Bank. 

 #youmakeadifference 

KS2 End of Year Reward - Chequered 

Flag Go Karting                                        

KS2 visited Chequered Flag Go Karting for their 

final reward trip of the year. 

After a thrilling day of racing 

around the tracks it was time 

to say farewell to their class-

mates for the Summer. See 

you in September! 

KS3 End of Year Reward - Go Ape! 

Our KS3 students finished the term off with an 

adventurous visit to Go Ape! Normanby Hall. 

Both students and staff thoroughly enjoyed the 

experience. 



 

 

 

 

  Academy Opens Academy Closes 

Autumn term 1 Thursday 5th September 

2019 

Friday 18th October 2019 

Autumn term 2 Monday 28th October 2019 Friday 20th December 2019 

Spring term 1 Tuesday 7th January 2020 Friday 14th February 2020 

Spring term 2 Monday 24th  February 2020 Friday 3rd April 2020 

Summer term 1 Tuesday 21st April 2020 Friday 22nd May 2020 

Summer term 2 Monday 1st June 2020 Tuesday 21st July 2020 

At the Carwash… 

KS3 had fun in the sun 

last week washing staff 

cars. Staff were impressed 

with the effort that       

students put in and were 

extremely happy with the 

end result! 

KS2 Sports Day                                                        

KS2 enjoyed their Sports Day last week, as did our 

KS2 Teachers by the looks of it! A huge thank you to 

parents and carers that joined and us. 

 

INSET Days       Review Days 

Tuesday 3rd September 2019    Friday 18th October 2019 

Wednesday 4th September 2019   Friday 13th December 2019 

Monday 16th September 2019    Friday 7th February 2020 

Monday 6th January 2020    Friday 3rd April 2020 

Monday 20th April 2020     Friday 22nd May 2020 

                  Friday 17th July 2020 

Term Dates 2019/20 

Family Information Service - NELC 

The Families First Information Service is a free, impartial information service for families with children 
aged 0-19 years. We work really hard to provide you with up to date, accurate information about services 
and activities for children and families. You can search our directory for information about activities that 
are taking place in your area. We also work with services in and around the surrounding areas to ensure 
that you can find a service that you may need at any given time.                                                             

https://www.nelincs.gov.uk/fis/                                                                      
Email: fis@nelincs.gov.uk                                                                                                                                   
Telephone: 01472 326292, option 6 

https://www.nelincs.gov.uk/fis/
mailto:fis@nelincs.gov.uk

